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From: "Ferenchak, Brett P." <Brett.Ferenchak@bingham.com>
To: <Carlos.Black@state.tn.us>

Date: 12/5/2006 1:30 PM

Subject: Norlight/Q-Comm (Docket No. 06-0303)

Carlos,

Per our discussion, | have confirmed that there was a typographical error in the first sentence of the Application in
the above-referenced docket. Specifically, the Applicants are seeking approval pursuant to Sections 65-4-109
and 65-4-112 of the Tennessee Code. Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Regards,
Brett —
S "2
> { i~
Brett P. Ferenchak o

Bingham McCutchen LLP
3000 K Street, N.W., Suite 300 -
Washington, D.C. 20007-5116
Tel: (202) 373-6697

Fax: (202) 424-7647
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com et
www.bingham.com

The information in this transmittal (including attachments, if any) is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the
recipient(s) listed above. Any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this transmittal is prohibited except by or on
behalf of the intended recipient. If you have received this transmittal in error, please notify me immediately by reply email
and destroy all copies of the transmittal. Thank you.

<<Ferenchak, Brett.vcf>>

Bingham McCutchen LLP Circular 230 Notice: To ensure compliance with IRS requirements, we
inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication is not intended or written to
be used, and cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding any federal tax penalties. Any
legal advice expressed in this message is being delivered to you solely for your use in connection with
the matters addressed herein and may not be relied upon by any other person or entity or used for any
other purpose without our prior written consent.
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